Glassboro Public Schools



MEMO

To: Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools

From: Danielle M. Sochor, Chief Academic Officer

Date: May 15, 2017

Re: Camping Trip Chaperones May 24, 2017 Board Meeting

Request Board ratify Nicole Bruno to serve as substitute nurse on the 6th grade camping trip to Stillpond, Maryland on May 24, 25, and 26, 2017. The additional nurse will attend due to the number of students, counselors, and staff going. The rate is \$175.00 per shift (2 shifts per day) to equal \$1050 for the trip.